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31 January 2023

To the Householder,

Feedback for Traffic Control Derby Street, Feilding

It has come to our attention through residents of Derby Street, that there is an issue with
vehicles speeding down your street. To mitigate this, it has been suggested that Council install
speed bumps similar to ones in Poole and Denbigh Street.

We would like your opinion on whether to install the speed bumps or not. Please follow the
link in the QR code below or go to https://www.mdc.govt.nz/have-your-say/derby-street-
speed-bumps to provide feedback. Alternatively you can also provide the feedback via email
at public@mdc.govt.nz, phone 06 323 0000 or by returning the base of this letter to the
office of Manawatu District Council 135 Manchester Street Feilding. Please could you
provide the feedback by 17 February 2023.

If you have any queries please contact me on 06 3230000.

Jo Botha

Maintenance and Operations Manager

Installation of Derby Street speed bumps
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Against []

Jo Botha
Maintenance and Operations Manager
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